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May 14, 2018 - USDA's Farm Service Agency recently released signup information for the Tree

Assistance Program, a nationwide program that provides orchardists and nursery tree growers with

cost share assistance to replant eligible trees, bushes, and vines following a natural disaster.

The Bipartisan Budget Act of 2018 prescribed several changes to the program, including the removal

of the $125,000 per person and legal entity payment limitation. The notice outlined when producers

should file applications for any recent losses, given the changes to the program.

Eligible producers should file for TAP assistance by the later of these two dates:

90 days of the disaster or when damages from the disaster are noticed; or

60 days after the regulation is published on the Federal Register later this summer.

The following producers can file applications:

Producers who did not previously apply for TAP for 2017 or 2018 losses; and

Producers who had applied and received an adverse determination that their 2017 or 2018 TAP application was filed late.

Additionally, producers with 2017 losses can also file an application or revise an original application

because of the changes made through the Act.

For more information on TAP, producers should contact their local USDA service center.
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